

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Drainage Regulation Project – Proposed New Drainage Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the proposed changes to drainage regulation, as outlined in the April 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services, be approved; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to draft a new drainage bylaw to replace Bylaw No. 8379, The Drainage Bylaw, 2005.

History

At the April 12, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services dated April 12, 2021 was considered.

Attachment

April 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services